
College Farm Nursery School 

“Lifelong learning in a home from home” 

Would like to invite you to our 

Open Afternoon  
on 

Tuesday 16th January 2024 

4:00pm – 6:00pm 
 

This is an opportunity to have a look around our school, meet the staff and ask any 
questions that you might have. 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 

www.collegefarmnurseryschool.com  

Lower Desart Lane Armagh BT61 8AN              Tel: 028 3751 8276 

http://www.collegefarmnurseryschool.com/

